FROM : KINGCENTER

FAX NO. :12626469481262646948 Sep. 20 2011 12:35PM P2

Dear Mr. Snow

My Name is Venice Bass. I'm a licensed Evangelist of the Outreach Ministries Inc. in which the founder & Pastor Apostle Mark W. Webb. I have stepped in my personal ministry in which I've named Gospel Blast. As of June 2011 I've hosted Gospel blast in different community parks through out Racine. My goal is to encourage and up lift our community with free food, games, prizes and more family activities. Gospel Blast is free of charge but any and all donations are welcome and will be used to continue on with putting together even bigger and better events through out the community. I've set up to go fourth on October 29,2011 were I will host Gospel blast at the King Center from 2:00pm-6:30pm. This will be a Pre-thanksgiving dinner service free of charge. There will also be a short program for the community in which as a part of the program, I will pass out turkeys and hams on a first come, first serve basis, basically until there's nothing left to give. This is the reason I'm now asking for the fee to be waived or reduced. Please feel free to contact myself Venice bass 262-221-1224 or my assistant Tierre Crawford 262-220-5749 to further discuss my request if needed. I would also like to take this time to thank everyone else involved in making and helping this endeavor to be a great success. Please fell free to join us at the Gospel Blast and invite all your family and friends your sure to leave encouraged, uplifted and simply blessed.

Sincerely,

Venice Bass

11-6951